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Regulation leaving school grounds

Het Rijnlands Lyceum Oegstgeest is an open campus school. However, leaving the school 
premises during school hours may bring risks that should be avoided, especially for the 
younger students.

The possibilities for students to leave school grounds is contradictory to the school’s 
responsibility to oversee the safety of particularly the younger students. That is why it is the 
policy of the school that all students of the first three grade levels of the Dutch school and of 
MP1 up to MP4 are not allowed to leave school grounds during breaks and free periods.

The school cannot take any responsibility in cases of students leaving school grounds during 
school hours despite the rule. We ask parents/guardians therefore, to discuss this rule with 
their child(ren). If parents/guardians want to allow their child(ren) to be able to leave school 
grounds during breaks or free periods, this must be requested to the relevant team leader in 
writing.


